STATE OF MINNESOTA CITY OF GREEN ISE
COUNTY OF SIBLEY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
on
PROPERTY TAX ABATEMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Green Isle City Council will hold a public
hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 14, 2017, to be held at Green Isle City Hall,
310 McGrann Street, Green Isle, Minnesota, on the request of Timberline
WoodProducts, (the “Company”) to have the City abate the Company a portion of the
property taxes to be levied by the City on:

Parcel ldentification Number: 34.0158.100

The amount of taxes proposed to be abated by the City for ten (10) years is estimated
to be $202,850.00. The Green Isle City Council will consider granting property tax
abatement in response to the request.

Copies of the Abatement Resolution and the Development Agreement, as proposed to
be adopted, will be on file and available for public inspection at the Office of the Green
Isle City Clerk.

All interested persons may appear at the public hearing and present their views orally or
in writing.

Bert Panning

Green Isle City Clerk
310 McGrann Street
Green Isle, MN 55338
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